
 

 

Senator Bill Perkins, 30
th

 District 
Invites You 

To a Coalition & Community Meeting 
Against Public School Closings and Charter School Co-locations 

 

 
 

    
      
 

      
 
      
 

Senator Bill Perkins’ Coalition and Movement 
April 21, 2013 (Sunday), 3:00 p.m. 

ENOUGH IS ENOUGH, WE WILL BE HEARD! 
 

                                    

                

Join us, your fellow supporters, parents, teachers and students 
from districts 3, 4, 5 and 6 

for this amazing opportunity to be effectively HEARD and to be UNITED 
 
 

 

        

For questions/information please call: 
Cordell Cleare @ 212-222-7315 

Date: April 21, 2013, Sunday 
Time: 3:00 p.m. 

Where: State Office  Building 
163  West 125th Street, Room 912 

    


